
 

Superintendent of Financial Institutions  1200 -13450 102nd Avenue 
  Surrey, BC V3T5X3 
  Telephone:  604 953-5300 
  Facsimile:  604 953-5252 
  http://www.fic.gov.bc.ca 

 
 
 
 
CONSUMER NOTICE REGARDING PURCHASED DEBIT CARDS  
ISSUED BY NORTH YORK COMMUNITY CREDIT UNION 
 
January 30, 2007 
 
A claims process has been created for consumers who have purchased or otherwise 
obtained debit cards issued by North York Community Credit Union Ltd.  If you have an 
outstanding balance linked to your card, you may file a claim.  Claims forms may be 
obtained through the credit union’s website at: 
 
 
 https://secure.nyccu.com/ 


